Serampore Girls’ College

Departments Of Biological Sciences

Report of Orientation Program 2021-22.
Date - 4/10/2021

On 4™ of October, 2021 the faculties of Departments of biological sciences organized an online
Orientation Program for first semester students to discuss about their prospective bio-sciences’
curriculum. At very first we would like to express our sincere gratitude towards Dr Soma Roy,
honourable Principal of our well reputed institute Serampore Girls’ College; for her valuable
permission for this program to be arranged. Dr. Madhusree Halder from Deptt. Of Botany, Ms.
Madhurima Boral form Deptt. Of Chemistry and Dr. Ananya Ali from Deptt. Of Zoology
worked harmoniously to arrange and assemble all the works regarding this program to take
place. Generous, valuable and lively helps from Ms Soumi Dey as lab attendant will be always
remembered as that became pivotal to the path of this journey. Also, the faculties and members
form several Departments of Sciences were quite helpful in solving several technical and official
details that finally made this program possible to be organized.

Students and their parents took part enthusiastically and we the faculty members one by one
discussed each of our subject syllabus and prospective academic routines. We also highlighted
the future scopes of respective subjects and how students can prosper more.

All the member of Department of Biological Sciences will surely concentrate to improve farther
and are hopeful that in coming days any problem, if come, will surely be sorted out as much as
possible to upgrade the teaching learning process for the students.
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Photos from the event
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